
 

 

Red Pine Unaware of Any Material Change 
 

Toronto, Ontario – July 3, 2020 – At the request of IIROC, Red Pine Exploration Inc. (TSX-V: 

RPX) (“Red Pine” or the “Company”), wishes to confirm that the Company’s management is 

unaware of any material change in the Company’s operations that would account for the 

recent increase in market activity. 

 

Red Pine Exploration Inc. is a gold and base-metals exploration company headquartered in 

Toronto, Ontario, Canada. The Company’s common shares trade on the TSX Venture Exchange 

under the symbol “RPX”. 

Red Pine has a 64.5% interest in the Wawa Gold Project with Citabar LP. holding the remaining 

35.5% interest. Red Pine is the operating manager of the Project and is focused on expanding 

the existing gold resource on the property. 

For more information about the Company visit www.redpineexp.com 

Or contact:   

Quentin Yarie, CEO, (416) 364-7024, qyarie@redpineexp.com 

Or Mia Boiridy, President, (416) 364-7024, mboiridy@redpineexp.com 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 

the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 

this release. 

 

This news release may contain assumptions, estimates, and other forward-looking statements 

regarding future events. Such forward-looking statements involve inherent risks and 

uncertainties and are subject to factors, many of which are beyond the Company’s control that 

may cause actual results or performance to differ materially from those currently anticipated in 

such statements. 
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